
TOWN OF HADDAM 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC MEETING 
TOWN HALL 

21 FIELD PARK DRIVE, HADDAM, CT 
THURSDAY, 16 APRIL 2020 

 
 
ATTENDANCE 

 Gina Block 

 Steven Bull, Vice Chairman 

 Michael Farina 

 Jamin Laurenza, Secretary 

 Wayne LePard  

 Dan Luisi 

 Edward Wallor, Chairman 

 Robert Braren, Alternate 

 Alan Chadwick, Alternate 

 Larry Maggi, Alternate 

 Bill Warner, AICP Town Planner 

 Bunny Hall Batzner, Recording Clerk 

  

  

 
 
 
 

DUE TO CONCERNS OVER THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC, 
 

THIS MEETING WAS CANCELLED. 
 
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
 

THURSDAY, 7 MAY 2020, 
 

AT 7:00 P.M. 
 

21 FIELD PARK DRIVE, HADDAM, CT  06438. 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL MEETINGS ARE SUBJECT TO CANCELLATION. 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Bunny Hall Batzner 

 

Bunny Hall Batzner 
Recording Clerk 


